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SNOWY MOUNTAINS EXCURSION 2017
Dear Parents/ Students,

-All money for the excursion should be paid by Friday 28th July (Week 2 Term 3). Here are a few reminders:
· Tuesday 22nd August– all students going on the excursion must attend school. Assemble at the front of the school at 10:00pm and we depart at 10:30pm. Each student is responsible for making sure that their luggage is put safely on the bus.

· Friday 25th August– our estimated time for arrival at Umina Campus is 6:00pm. Please make arrangements for picking up the students. Any delay will be communicated to the school Facebook Page, School Website and School App.
-As conditions in the mountains can vary from very windy and cold to warm and sunny the students need to be prepared for all types of weather conditions. Included in the cost of the excursion is the hiring of walking boots, jacket and trousers. 
-The motel provides towels and there is a drying room available. Lost and unclaimed clothes are always a problem on these excursions so we suggest that you label all clothing and that the students are aware of what clothes they have got with them.
-The motel that we are staying at is the Snowy Mountains Coach and Motor Inn, Berridale.

-Can parents please complete the permission note/medical form and have the student return it to student reception BY MONDAY 7th August.  THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT!!

-If your child is on any medication at the time of the excursion can you please clearly label the medication and give it to a teacher to look after on the night of departure (when students are boarding the bus). It is recommended that students who may suffer from travel sickness take their travel medication before getting on the bus on the Tuesday. Ensure you pack travel illness medication for the trip home too.
STUDENT INFORMATION
· Normal school rules apply at all times on the excursion. Any infringement will be treated the same as it would at school.
· When we are at the motel there will be other people staying there. We are to respect their privacy.

· You will need to take enough spending money for at least three lunches and any other items you wish to buy during the excursion.

· Students are responsible at all times for their own valuables. Carry your wallet with you at all times.

· The bus has a DVD and you may bring suitable DVD’s to watch (PG rating only).

· Students are responsible for all equipment and clothing which is hired at all times during the excursion. ANY LOSS IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE STUDENT. 

· You must all attend ski/snowboard lessons on both days.

· Most importantly do the right thing and enjoy yourself, it is a great experience.
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Any questions, please phone me on 43 419066. 

Mr Gosden
